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Report to:
Schools Forum
Date:

21st November 2019

Report of:
Paul Stevenson, Finance Business Partner, Directorate of Children and Young People 
Title:
           De Delegated Budgets 2020-2021 
Status
For Consideration before School Forum Decisions at 12th December 2019 Forum



1. Purpose of the Report

This report covers prescribed activities/commitments that have to be delegated through the mainstream Reception to Year 11 formula, but for which the LA can propose ‘de-delegation’ for LA maintained primary and secondary schools only – in effect hold and manage centrally. For 2020/21 the LA is continuing to propose ‘de delegation’ for 3 areas of commitments which are unchanged from 2019/20.
The amounts de delegated in 2019/20 are set out in Appendix 2 together with the proposals for 2020/21 (shaded in yellow).The proposals take into account the impact of academisation.  De- delegation is not an option for Nursery Schools, Special Schools, PRUs or Academies. Their proportion of the budget is already delegated.  . 

It is to be noted that for each proposed area for de delegation, it is for the Schools Forum members in the relevant phase (primary or secondary) to decide whether that service should be provided centrally. The decision would apply to all maintained mainstream schools in that phase and result in the funding for these services being removed from the formula before school budgets were issued. There could be different decisions made for each phase. BCC will, therefore, need to discuss with Forum members representing maintained primary and secondary schools only, as to whether they agree to the 3 proposed areas for ‘de- delegation’.  There is a supplementary note on Facility Time attached as Appendix 3.
2. Benchmarking 
Appendix 1 sets out benchmarking information extracted from tables issued by the DfE using 2019/20 Section 251 statements. The columns set out the totality of what LA’s could be budgeting for but it is the yellow shaded columns which highlight those commitments applicable to Birmingham. 
    3. Recommendations
School Forum to receive the reports in advance of decisions being sought at the 12th December 2019 School Forum meeting.
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